
Te Rūnanga-ā-Iwi o Ngāti 
Kahu  

 
KO MĀMARU TE WAKA 

KO KAHUTIANUI TE TŪPUNA WHAEA 

KO NGĀTI KAHU TE IWI 

 

HUI-A-IWI 
 

Having won our legal case in the Courts, we are 

preparing to return to the Waitangi Tribunal.  To that 

end, two hui-a-iwi are being held in May to update our 

people on our land claims, to strengthen our unity and 

to reconfirm the mandate of Te Rūnanga-ā-Iwi o Ngāti 

Kahu to progress our claims as follows:  

  

1. To support and progress the application for Binding 
Recommendations via the Waitangi Tribunal for the 
compulsory return of all State-owned Enterprise 
(SoE) and Crown Forest License (CFL) lands, plus 
compensation for the full value of the trees on all 
CFL lands;  

2. To confirm that Te Rūnanga-ā-Iwi o Ngāti Kahu is 
the representative body for the whānau, hapū and 
iwi of Ngāti Kahu.  

 
 

DATE:   Saturday 6th May 2017  

TIME:   10am 

VENUE:   Te Unga Waka marae 

  Cnr Clyde St and Manukau Rd  

  Epsom, Auckland 

 

DATE:   Saturday 13th May 2017 

TIME:  10am 

VENUE: Kēnana marae, Kēnana 

 

    CONTACT:  Te Rūnanga-ā-Iwi o Ngāti Kahu 

  09 4083013 

 

 

 

 


